
CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

DECEMBER 14, 1978 

TIME: 7:30 P.M. 
PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 

PRESENT: Mayor Victor Green 
Deputy Mayor Russell Sweetman 
Councilmembers Jeffrey Siler 

J. V. Stone 
Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Administrative Assistant Joseph Minner 
Municipal Attorney Robert Farquhar 
Centerville-Washington Park District Board Members: 

Robert Miller 
Charles Taylor 
William Yeck 

Park Manager James Schneider 

Mayor Green explained Council's recent decision concerning Parks and 
Recreation by the City of Centerville. He recognized progress made by the 
Centerville-Washington Park District in the field of recreation during the 
past year . Mayor Green advised that the City would be interested in deeding 
to the Centerville-Washington Park District Elizabeth Hoy Park and Forest 
Walk Park and would like to sell Benjamin Archer Park to the Park District 
for the amount of money the City has in the Park land. However, the City 
would like projects begun continued in Archer Park (fitness trail). Mr. 
Taylor advised that the Park Board sees no problem in getting more involved 
in park and recreation activities but they have concerns with the purchase 
of Archer Park. This park does not lend itself to use as a nature park or 
a park with active sports which the Park Board is accustomed to establishing. 
Mr. Kenning suggested that a Committee composed of one Councilmember, one 
Park Board Member, and one staff member from both the City and the Park 
District meet and work out the details. 

Marilyn J. McLaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


